Nassau County Rebecca Hiers-Bray, P.E.

: Public Works Director
Road and Bridge Department

37356 Pea Farm Road
Hilliard, FL. 32046

March 14,2018

*UPDATE*

Kinard Road Cross drain Replacement

The Nassau County Road and Bridge Department is planning to replace the cross drain on Kinard Road. The project
was expected to start on Monday, March 19, 2018 and be completed by Friday, March 23, 2018, however, due to
impending weather, the project will begin on Friday, March 16, 2018. There will be temporary road closures
during this time and we will make every effort possible to allow for access in and out. We will also accommodate
for emergency services at all times. We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause in advance.

If you have any questions please feel free to contact Darren Marsh at (904) 753-0097.

Thank you in advance for your cooperation in this matter.

Sincerely,

Darren Marsh
Road & Bridge Supervisor

Main Line (904) 530-6175 Fax (904) 845-3613
Toll Free (877) 588-6860



